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Good afternoon,
 
This email is to confirm that on October 20, 2020 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended laying the matter over to Legislative Hearing Tuesday,
November 17, 2020 between 9:00 and 10:30 am VIA PHONE for further discussion.
 
Per the conversation, please email us a copy of your boarding invoice from Amros Home

Improvement for review prior to November 17th.
 
Thank you, please let me know if you have any questions,
 
Joanna
 
 

 

Joanna Zimny 
Executive Assistant
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-8515
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